
 
 

 

Chief Executive Officer 
Tania Leskovar-Owens 

Board of Directors 
Beth Plater, President 
Ellen Miura, President-Elect 
Brannon Smith, Past President 
Amy Sutton, Treasurer 
Carolyn Bryant, Treasurer-Elect 
Beth Grimm, Secretary 
Debbie Alsup 
Julie Ballard 
Jenny 
Butterworth 
Amber Carden 
Kerri Ann 
Chambless 
Kimberley Ezell 
Kathi Haralson 
Christy Merritt 
Thresa Nasi 
Karey Oddo 
Lindsey Sartain 
Terri Von Dohlen 

Community Advisory Board 
Nichole Aston 
W. Gaines Bagby 
Matt Balthazar 
Mary Beer, LCSW-S 
Denise Bradley, Ph.D. 
Deanne M. Breedlove 
Melanie Cazier 
Melissa Chavez, Ph.D. 
Robert Crosnoe 
Yvonne Cullen 
Chris Del Conte 
Robin Ward Del Conte, Ph.D. 
The Hon. Craig Enoch 
Jeff Ervin 
Melinda Grace 
Lesley Guthrie 
Bob Harrell 
Wroe Jackson 
Elizabeth 
Jensen Stacey 
E. Jordan 
The Hon. Julie Kocurek 
David Lockett 
Christopher C. Merritt 
Gregory J. Meserole 
John Pitts 
Christine Najim Ray 
Paul Smith 
Alexandria Sooch 
Jim Spencer 
Mark Thannisch 
Chris Von Dohlen 
Neel White 
Ellyn Yacktman 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hope Happens Here® 

Mary Garwood Yancy, Ph.D. Since 1893 

 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
 
 
The Austin Association of Facility and Maintenance Engineers (AAFAME) is hosting an 
event called Adventure Quest on October 19, 2024, at Unity Hills Church to benefit 
Helping Hand Home for Children (HHH). 
 
Adventure Quest is a race & family event, that not only is a fundraiser for HHH, but also 
offers an opportunity for our children and their fosters to gather in a fun environment. 
AAFAME has planned this event for over 11 years and we are pleased to be their chosen 
benefactor for the 7th year in a row.  
 
On behalf of HHH, AAFAME is requesting donations to serve as rewards for participants, as 
well as cash donations to HHH. Over the last five years, AAFAME has donated more than 
$47,000 as a result of the event proceeds.  
 
This year, AAFAME hopes to raise an additional $10,000 to support HHH programs. This 
substantial contribution will help HHH continue to provide a nurturing and therapeutic 
home for children and to restore each child to a healthy family setting.  
 
We are delighted to partner with such a well-organized, philanthropic-minded group like 
AAFAME, and we hope you will consider sponsoring this event to provide more children in 
Central Texas, with a caring, healthy, and safe home environment. Thank you in advance 
for your support.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
Mary Ellen Lewis  
Donor Relations Manager 
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